
Chair Fahey, Vice Chairs Helfrich and Kropf. 
 
Since Oregon has no limits on campaign donations, our elections need serious 
campaign reform.  We do not need a last minute text slipped into a placeholder bill by 
those who could benefit from the loopholes it possesses.  Oregonians deserve 
campaign rules that will give candidates and issues a level playing field.  The thorough 
consideration put into Initiative Petition 9 is what we need.  This bill does not give that 
campaign protection. 
 
I respectfully oppose HB4024 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Jackie Brown 


